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Harvest & Vehicle 
Movement Ban
9765 1543

S H I R E    N E W S

Darren King David Inglis Michael Wright Lachlan Chilwell
Votes: 27%

Duly Elected
Votes: 43%

Duly Elected
Votes: 19%

Duly Elected
Votes: 11%

Unsuccessful

Nominations are now open for the Shire of Boyup Brook Annual Awards - Citizen of
the Year, Young Achiever of the Year, Sports Person of the Year and Kevin
Henderson Memorial Award - Volunteer. Nomination forms are available at the Shire
Administration Office and on the Shire website www.boyupbrook.wa.gov.au  
Nominations must be in an envelope clearly marked "Citizenship Award", "Sports
Person Award", "Young Achiever Award" or "The Kevin Henderson Memorial Award"
and forwarded to the Shire Administration Office, either in person, by mail or email
by 4.00pm Wednesday 1st November 2023.

Shire of Boyup Brook Annual Awards 2023 - CLOSING SOON

Medical Centre
Monday- Friday
8:00AM - 4:30PM
9765 1026

Recycling Dates
Wednesday 8 November
Wednesday 22 November

Transfer Station
Thursday 10:00am - 2:00pm
Saturday 10:00am - 2:00pm
Sunday 11:00am - 2:00pm

Shire Office 
Monday - Friday  
8:30AM - 4:30PM After Hours

Trees on Road
0448 833 102

Waste Collection
Every Wednesday

Department of
Transport
8:30AM - 4:00PM

Local Government Elections 21st October 2023
The Shire of Boyup Brook received four nominations for the Local Government Election which was
held on 21st October 2023.  There was an outstanding number of votes received which showed
great community interest and ensured people had their say on who was elected.  
The results were:

Congratulations to Darren, David, and Michael, who were sworn in to Council on 26 October 2023.

Practical Driving Test (PDA)
Are you getting ready to sit your practical driving test?  If so please make sure you
book in person at the Shire Admin Office 2-3 months in advance.  Please remember
to bring your Learners Permit with you to the Shire when making the booking.

SATURDAY 11th NOVEMBER 2023
Service commences at 11:00am

Boyup Brook War Memorial, Abel St
REMEMBRANCE DAY 

Lest We Forget

Reminder: Firebreaks must be completed by 30 November.  
Refer to the Shire website or your Firebreak Notice for information.



S H I R E    N E W S

Wednesday 6th December 2023
6:00pm at the Music Park

COMMUNITY CELEBRATIONS

plus
FREE POOL ENTRY ALL DAY

SAVE THE DATE

If you would like to perform at Carols by Candlelight at the Community
Christmas Celebrations, please email the Shire to register -

shire@boyupbrook.wa.gov.au or phone 9765 1200. 
You can register as a group or an individual, everyone is welcome.

WE WOULD LOVE FOR YOU TO BE PART OF THE FESTIVITIES 



Use your smart
phone camera or a
QR Reader to scan
this code and open
the Shire website.

S H I R E    N E W S

Residents and Ratepayers are welcome to attend the Agenda Briefing
Sessions which commence at 6.00pm in the Shire Council Chambers. The
Briefing Sessions are related to information only.

23 November

Public Briefing Sessions for 2023

7 December
Ordinary Council Meetings for 2023

COUNCIL

Council Meetings - Shire Council Chambers
55 Abel Street, Boyup Brook

COUNCIL
If you are paying

your rates by
instalments, the

second instalment is
due on or before

23rd November 2023.  

Positions Vacant - see the Shire website for full details
Early Learning Educators & Teachers - Part-time & Casual
The Early Learning Centre offers a supportive, friendly and flexible environment.  Join
the interactive and fun team to see the benefit of a multi aged learning environment
and play based philosophy in action.

Cr Richard Walker
Cr Sarah Alexander 
Cr Charles Caldwell
Cr David Inglis

0429 661 051
0417 941 744
0418 913 531
0418 651 088

Cr Helen O'Connell 
Cr Philippe Kaltenrieder
Cr Darren King
Cr Michael Wright

0427 653 146
0429 700 708
0417 796 298
0427 191 785

*Dates correct at time of publication, please check the Shire website for any changes

Your Councillors

Residents and Ratepayers are welcome to attend the Ordinary Council
meetings which commence at 6.00pm in the Shire Council Chambers.

30 November 14 December

Boyup Brook Swimming Pool - Pool Operator, Lifeguard, Swimming Teachers - Casual  

Winter Grading is
now 87% completeDog and cat registrations are now due

The Shire sent out registration renewals at the end of October for cats and dogs whose
registration expires in 2023. The registration period runs from 1 November through to 31 October
each year, regardless of the initial date of registration. If your pet is registered with another
Shire, current registrations can be transferred between most local Shires in Western Australia.
Please remember that it is important your contact details are kept current with the Shire of
Boyup Brook and microchip database, and we ask you to inform us as soon as possible of any
change of ownership, loss, or change of address.  Please note that registration and microchipping
are two different things.  All dogs and cats must be microchipped as well as registered with the
Shire where they live.  Failure to do so could incur a fine.

The rebuilding and resealing of approximately 2kms of the Boyup Brook
Arthur River Road has commenced. 
The summer grading program has commenced and will continue over
the coming months.

shire
Depot
works

Environmental Health Officer - Part-time


